2nd December 2022

Volume 5, Issue 9



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

This week at Lansdowne we have been interviewing for Library and Gardening Apprentices. We were also very happy that our Hair and Beauty students were able to offer manicures to some of our staff. Other staff have embarked on a three day first aid course and are really enjoying the experience.

Class of the Week



Congratulations!

Mr Juckes

Library and Gardener Apprentice Interviews

There has been a lot of interest from students in the Library Assistant and Gardener Apprentice posts that were advertised in school earlier in the term with over 50 applicants.





Students who applied for the posts were interviewed this week. All students answered the questions well and they will begin their new roles in the Spring term.

Fabio, the Head Boy, and Thomas, the Deputy Head Boy, helped with the interviews. Fabio said 'I enjoyed doing the interviews because everyone gave good answers'.

Ms Griffiths



Staff First Aid Training

Lansdowne Staff participating in a 3 day First Aid Training.



www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

Hair and Beauty Manicures

This week the Hair and Beauty students showcased their skills by treating staff to some lovely manicures. Students looked extremely professional in their uniforms and were very welcoming to staff as they arrived. They had also created the perfect environment with calming spa music so staff could really feel relaxed.



The manicure treatment included a nail shape, hand and arm scrub, hand and arm massage as well as a nail paint with a colour of the client's choice.



One very happy client, Debbie said, "It was a great service. My therapist was explaining what she was doing so I knew what was going on at every step. She was very gentle and very kind. She did a great job."

Jasmine, one of the students said, "I really enjoyed doing Ms McNie's nails. I liked painting her nails in

a lovely pink

colour. Lots of people said it looked really lovely."

The class did so well that we will be doing another manicure session next week and look forward to inviting staff along again.



Upcoming Dates to Remember

Christmas Jumper Day on 8th December

Students' Christmas Lunch on 13th December

Winter Fair on 15th December from 2-3.30pm



Raffle Established Tickets on sale in Office

After School Clubs

Tuesdays
Football Art
ICT Bikes
Drama Table Tennis
Anime Dodgeball
Yoga & Movement

Working together

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

Va Achieva